










From: Lucy Findlay  

Sent: 02 August 2022 12:29 

To: David Fowler 

Cc: Planning 

Subject: Application 2022/0528/P - objection 

 

Dear Mr Fowler 

 

ref: 2022/0528/P 

I write in my capacity as a local resident (South Hampstead Conservation Area) 

and member of the CRASH Committee in support of the Planning 

representations recently submitted by the Confederation of Local Community 

Groups in respect of the planned redevelopment of the “02 masterplan site.” 

 

As such I object to the planning application submitted particularly on the 

grounds of height, density, massing, lack of usable green space, architectural 

design (particularly of the tower balconies facing towards the South Hampstead 

Conservation Area), lack of indoor amenity and hang-out space equivalent to 

that currently provided by the 02 centre including no swimming pool, 

uncertainty around potential for provision of community spaces on land not 

currently owned by Land Securities, and consequential further overcrowding of 

the local streets particularly Finchley Road constrictions around the coach stop 

and underground stations access and West End Lane pavement overcrowding. 

 

Regards 

Lucy Findlay 

 



From: Susan Hadida   
Sent: 02 August 2022 15:07 
To: David Fowler; Planning 
Subject: 2022/0528/P OBJECTION 
 

Dear Mr Fowler, 
 
Having now received and reviewed a copy of the Planning Representations 
from the Confederation of Local Community Groups, please accept my own 
objections to this planning application which are fully represented by the 
Confederation's detailed objections which have already been filed.  
 

 

SUSAN HADIDA      
67 Greencroft Gardens, NW6 3LJ 

 

 

 





From: LynneSteve  
Sent: 01 August 2022 15:15 
To: David Fowler 
Subject: O2 Development 2022/0528/P 
 
Dear Mr Fowler, 
My family have received and reviewed a copy of the Planning representations 
from the Confederation of Local Community Groups. We fully support these 
detailed objections. 
We were reminded in the recent heatwave, when we visited the O2 just how 
integral it is to local life in Camden. There was a youth band playing with a 
packed audience having coffee in the atrium. It is an indoor meeting place in 
the inclement weather we will all need to bear going forward. Heat, floods etc. 
Personally we were visiting the excellent indoor pool and spa for our health 
and well being. We cannot impress enough how much this Indoor Town Centre 
and amenities is extremely important to residents. 
We hope you will write back to us to acknowledge that you have read this 
communication. 
Best regards 
Stephen Jones 
Lynne Jones 
NW32UB 
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